
March 1, 2019  
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
I wanted to write to let you know that I am in opposition of proposed bill HB 3063.  I have lived in 
Oregon for close to 20 years and I feel that this law violates our personal freedoms and 
personal choices about our health and our bodies.  I will consider moving to another state if this 
bill is passed.  I believe in our right to choose what to put or not put into our bodies, as well as 
the right of every child to a public education despite a family’s personal beliefs. 
 
Thank you for hearing us. 
 
Sincerely, 
Liza Stillhard 
Portland, OR 


